
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Michael Mikota'mmikota@slcog.org

Date: 5/16/2014 7:56:51 AM
Subject: RE: Registration for AIRS

Michael,

I talked with Renee about this. The instructions are to register with AIRS. They will accept the registration and
schedule the test. We are only the test site. There are only four slots available for the test. It is also open to anyone 
in the country wanting to take the test. Additional test dates have been set.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Michael Mikota [mailto:mmikota@slcog.org]
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 6:22 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: 'Kathy Powell'
Subject: Registration for AIRS

Tony,

I trust you are well.

As a follow-up to our discussion a couple of weeks ago, do you know what the status is regarding the AIRS
testing event on June 3rd at the LGOA? I received an e-mail stating that AIRS has filled all slots for the June 3,
2014 AIRS Certification CBT exam date. Two of my staff, Shalyse Edgar and Lakeisha Govan, were notified that they 
will be unable to take the test on that date, and one of my staff, Janae Allumbaugh, received confirmation to take the 
test on that date. Please inform me as to the status of the class so that we may plan accordingly to have staff participate 
in the testing to acquire this important credential.

Thank you, and I look forward to sharing with you details (in addition to our area plan update) regarding the new vision 
and direction for our AAA.

G. Michael Mikota, Ph.D.
Executive Director
Santee-Lynches Regional Council of Governments
Phone: 803-775-7381
mmikota@slcog.org
www.santeelynchescog.org
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